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NOTIFICATION OF GEF  COUNCIL MEETING 
 
 
 
 
 

 The next GEF Council meeting will take place in Washington, D.C. , from May 5 
to 7, 1999.  This meeting will be preceded by an NGO Consultation on May 4, 1999. 
 
 The provisional agenda is enclosed with this notification.  Registration forms and 
logistical information for the Council meeting will be sent shortly. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Distribution:  Members, Alternates and other invitees to the meeting 

 


